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As many of you will be aware, on Saturday 14 March 2020 the New Zealand Government announced 
new border measures to be implemented as of Monday 16 March 2020 from 1.00am requiring all 
travellers arriving into New Zealand (excluding those from the Pacific Islands) to self-isolate for a period 
of 14 days. 

We are conscious that you will be wanting to seek guidance and advice from Dream as to your particular 
situation. As a company and early childhood provider, we are putting measures in place to ensure that 
we are prepared. We are also currently working on our Pandemic Policy. During the course of today, 
we will be publishing further communications to you as to our plan of approach. The plan will include 
measures for our staff, your family and your Au Pair/Nanny/Educator. 

For further information please view the following information from the Ministry of Health: 

• Ministry of Health 
• Self Isolation Guidelines 
• Information for travellers arriving into New Zealand 

We will continue to issue updates from the World Health Organisation and/or the New Zealand Ministry 
of Health, as and when they become available. 

You can also access the latest information from WHO (World Health Organisation), Ministry of 
Education and Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment here: 

• World Health Organisation 
• Ministry of Education 
• Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 

If you have further questions following receiving this information, please contact us on 09 969 5451. 

 


